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May 17, 2021 

 

 

Technical Review Co-ordination Unit 

Municipal Relations 

604-800 Portage Ave. 

Winnipeg, MB. 

 

RE: response to letter of concern from Mildred Dickson 

 

Thank You for taking the time to write a letter voicing your concern of what is going on in your 

neighborhood. 

 

In response to your wish that we could perhaps find some other land for our project I would 

simply say that our farm has been operating in the Lowe Farm area since 1996, we purchased the 

farm in 2006 so we have been in the area for quite some time already. So for us to find another 

area is not a practical solution.  

 

Our application for an expansion is a reflection of the times in which we live and operate. As I’m 

sure you can appreciate times have changed and in order to operate a successful farm one must 

keep up with technology and efficiencies.  

 

We take pride in our farm and being a good neighbor in the community. Our manure application 

is done in accordance with government regulations either on our own land or on neighboring 

fields and is considered to be a valuable resource.  

 

Regards 

 

John Nickel  

 

 

 

 

 


